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Dear Parents/Carers,

The week commencing 2nd March is National Careers Week and Hope High School will be taking part in various activities during the week. During the week pupils will be looking at employability skills, how each school subject would fit into the world of work, their own aspirations for the future and future study programs. 

On Tuesday 3rd March, we will be holding “Hope High Careers Café”. We will be inviting in as many employers/employees to come into school and chat to our pupils regarding their careers - past and present. The aim of the event is for our pupils to gain insight to different careers, the various routes you can take and to have encounters with employers/employees. Pupils can gather information in order for them to make a more informed choice/decision about their future studies and career options. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to invite you to our Careers Café and offer your career advice to our pupils. The event will take place on 3rd March, from 9:30am up until 11:00am. It would be great if you could make it!

If you are able to attend, could you please complete the slip below and return it to school with your child. 

Thank you as always for your continued support to school.

Yours sincerely


Mrs Claire Abraham
HLTA




I am able to attend “Hope High Careers Café” on the 3rd March. 

Name:_______________________________________

My job role/career title is________________________________________________________

Signed_____________________________________________

Date:_________________________
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